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We have had another very successful year in our Art Club, with more new 
members joining and several events that have showcased our work. 
 
We organised and helped with the running of the Art Exhibition which was in 
conjunction with the Weybread Open Gardens last summer.  Local professional 
and amateur artists displayed a fantastic variety of paintings and the exhibition 
had a good footfall with many positive comments and compliments. 
 
This year on the weekend of Saturday May 20th and Sunday May 21st we are 
holding our own Club exhibition (with refreshments) at Weybread village hall 
and later in the year in September we are having another exhibition of our work 
at the Merlina Gallery at Earsham over a 2 week period.  Most of the artwork 
is for sale at these events. 
 
In summary, the Art Club continues to thrive with members from all the villages 
around Fressingfield and a variety of styles and mediums used in our paintings.  
We thoroughly enjoy our weekly meetings on Fridays 10am to 12 noon and 
welcome any new members.  There is help for beginners and a lot of 
enthusiasm and support for all. 
 
Ann Jones (Secretary) 
 

 
 
 
 
 


